
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Dickinson, Gerrygdickinson@aging.sc.gov

Date: 3/23/2018 12:21:36 PM
Subject: Re: North Charleston PIP Senior Center Ribbon Cutting 4-4-18

​Thanks


From: Dickinson, Gerry 
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 11:02 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Broome, Darryl; Cogdill, Lily; Catherine McNicoll; Page, Hank
 
Subject: North Charleston PIP Senior Center Ribbon Cutting 4-4-18 
 
Danny,
 
Here are some tentative talking points I put together for the North Charleston senior center ribbon cutting on April 4.
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